
 
 
GRAND ISLAND 14U TRAVEL BASEBALL CLUB         October 6, 2012 

 
     My name is John Cacciatore, and I’m one of three coaches that run a 14U 
travel baseball team from Grand Island. This is an independent team that 
practices and plays year round. We have a fairly large budget in front of us this 
year, and we are looking for ways to decrease the out of pocket expenses to our 
players and families. This is a very aggressive bunch of young men who have 
already completed several fund-raisers at WalMart and have attended several 
home Bills games to sell beads and necklaces prior to kickoff. We also have a 
basket raffle scheduled for March 2013.  
 
We are asking for any donation that you or your company can give towards our 
ball team. We have a team banner that will travel with us to all games and will 
hang on fences or dugouts. Any donation of $50 or more will get your company 
name on this team banner and will be displayed at every field that we play on from 
GI to Rochester and hopefully Baltimore, MD. 
 
I thank you for taking the time to read my letter, and hope to hear back from you in 
the near future. Feel free to contact me with any questions. 
Donation checks can be mailed to address below and made payable to Grand 
Island Travel Baseball Club. 
 
 
 
                                                                                    Best Regards, 
                                                               John Cacciatore 
                                                            1462 East Park Road 
                                                            Grand Island, NY 14072 
                                                            479-6816 ( cell ) 
 
 


